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The programme committee is positive about the proposed changes regarding the collaboration and 
intercultural communication workshops. They take into account the ideas from the various evaluations 
of the past two years, especially regarding the timing of various workshops. 
 
As a point of concern we think the single workshop on "feedback on draft reports" on writing is a 
starting point, but not sufficient at all to develop proper writing skills. The current programme from 
module to module allows no continuity in guidance. That is, the lecturers of one module are not paying 
special attention on the writing as by the time they get a report the module itself is already over.  This 
issue deserves more attention, and we suggest repeated "peer review" sessions may be organized to 
achieve this. 
 Kind regards,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hil Meijer, 
chair Programme Committee AM 
 

















